
 

OFFICIAL

Support for proposal ID SSD-10471). 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Wind Turbine project to be run by 

Winterbourne Wind. I strongly believe that this project is a great opportunity for the 

community of Walcha to transition towards a sustainable energy future. 

 

Winterbourne Wind's proposed project will bring numerous benefits to our community. It 

will not only provide a clean and renewable source of energy but also significantly 

contribute to the reduction of our carbon footprint. Additionally, the construction and 

operation of the project will create jobs and stimulate economic growth in our 

community. 

 

The project is expected to bring significant cost savings on electricity bills for local 

residents and businesses. In today's world, it is more important than ever to invest in 

sustainable energy and I believe that the proposed wind turbine project is a step in the 

right direction. 

 

I fully support the proposed project by Winterbourne Wind. This is a valuable opportunity 

to invest in our community's future and contribute to a greener environment. 

 

Please let me know if you need any additional information or if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission supporting the Winterbourne Wind 

Farm Project. 

 


